Department of the Senate
PO Box 6100

Parliament House
Canberra ACT 2600
Australia

9 February 2011

Dear Sir/Madame,

Please accept my submission of support for the Food Standards Amendment (Truth in Labelling - Palm
Qil) Bill 2010.

Australian’s have the right to make informed choices and to take responsibility for the way we are
impacting our environment, simply by choosing a product at the supermarket.

Many Australian’s and | are making changes to our lifestyles in order to live sustainably to save our
forests and wildlife and ultimately reduce human impact on the effects of climate change.

Currently, when | shop at the supermarket, | don’t have any idea whether my choices are affecting the
south-east Asian rainforests and subsequently the endangered wildlife such as the Sumatran tiger and
the Orang-utan.

Please give Australian’s the right to have palm oil labelled on the products we buy.

We deserve the right to take responsibility for our purchasing decisions!

Yours sincerely,

Georgia Millard



